Rev. Fr. Mario de Sousa Vicente

Rector, Provincial House, Salesian Province of East Timor;
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Friends of Don Bosco of East Timor
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Greeting of cordial best wishes and prayers
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Dear Fr. Mario de Sousa and Friends of Don Bosco,
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We express our cordial care and best wishes to all who have been affected by the
great flood that struck Dili, the capital, and various places of East Timor last
month, April 2021.
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Learning how the Salesians, the Salesian Family and Past Pupils of Don Bosco,
regardless of the difficulties they are facing themselves, are generously reaching
out helping hands to those who have been affected, we, Past Pupils of Japan,
your friends by the bond of friendship in Don Bosco, have passed around the hat.
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We would like to donate what we have been able to collect, US$7,079.13
(JP¥829,759, including money transfer fee), among Don Bosco’s past and current

pupils, for the work of Salesian projects to relieve the victims of the flood in East
Timor.
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